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GENERAL NOTICE

PUBLIC NOTICE

737 Tuition Billing for Special Schools and Programs

The Department published the proposed regulation 14 DE Admin. Code 737 in the November 1, 2023 Delaware Register
of Regulations on page 303 (27 DE Reg. 303 11/01/23). Pursuant to 14 Del.C. §§122(a) and 604(b), the Secretary of
Education intends to amend 14 DE Admin. Code 737 Tuition Billing for Special Schools and Programs. This amendment is
needed to update language pertaining to tuition eligibility and processing of tuition billing and payments per 14 Del. Code
Chapter 6.

The period for submission of public comments was to close on December 1, 2023. The Department, through this notice, is
extending the public comment period through January 31, 2024 in consideration of the November and December holidays
and desiring to ensure all interested parties are able to provide public comment. Persons wishing to present their views
regarding this matter may do so in writing by submitting them to the Department of Education, Office of the Secretary, Attn:
Regulation Review, 401 Federal Street, Suite 2, Dover, Delaware 19901 or through the Department's online submission
form at https://education.delaware.gov/community/governance/regulations-code/post-a-comment/ by the close of business
(4:30 p.m. EST) on or before January 31, 2024. Any person who wishes to receive a copy of the proposed regulation may
obtain a copy from the Department at the Office of the Secretary on the second floor of the Townsend Building, 401 Federal
Street, Dover, Delaware.
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